
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Exclusive Soft Drink Provider Agreement for Leisure Services Facilities 
 
DATE: March 15, 2023 
 
 
Leisure Services Marie Ware is recommending City Council approval of the 3-year 
Pepsi agreement with Lime Rock Springs as the exclusive soft drink provider for the 
Bunker Hill Golf Course, McAleece Concession, Flora and Sutton Pools concession, 
Veterans Memorial Park and the Port of Dubuque Marina. 
 
I concur with the recommendation and respectfully request Mayor and City Council 
approval. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:sv 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Marie Ware, Leisure Services Manager 
Dan Kroger, Recreation Division Manager 


